
{Letter to Howard A. Kelly} 
typewritten) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

13, Norham Gardens, 

Dear Kelly, 

24th February, 1919. 

I 

I was afraid there was likely to be trouble, but I am glad you 

have got mn.tters adjusted. I should have been very sorry to have hail you and 

Cullen treated roughly after all the service you have rendered to the School 

and to the country. Just think what you have done since that day I stole 

you from Philadelphia.! Vfnat a tough-fibred old quartAtte we have :proved to 

be! I don't see how you have lasted, having driven the machine much harder 

than a:ny one of us. 

So glad you have got Boulton bac1c; we were delighted with Howard - do give 

him my love. Things here are progressing; the Colleges are filling up, but 

there is naturally much unrest. 

Love to you all from us both 

Sincerely yours, 

WM. OSLER 
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